
 

 
 

January 24, 2020 
 

VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Christine Long  
Registrar & Board 
Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th   
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4   

  
Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re: EB-2019-0170 – PUC Distribution Inc. 2020 ICM Application 

Submissions of Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC)  
 

Please find enclosed the submissions of VECC in the above-noted proceeding. We have also directed a 
copy of the same to the Applicant. 

 

Yours truly, 

(Original Signed By) 

John Lawford 
Counsel for VECC 

 
Copy to: Mark Fought, PUC Distribution Inc. 
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